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 10:00 am - Worship Service

________________________________________________________

Worship Service
sunday- June 26, 2016

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
CALL TO WORSHIP - Peter Hoeppner

ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
OFFERTORY              

WORSHIP IN SINGING
CHILDREN’S ITEM - Ladawn Neufeld

DVBS VIDEO PRESENTATION
PRAYER FOR CCI FUNDRAISING BIKE TRIP

MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp
“A Tale of Two Cities: Babylon” - Rev. 17:1-7 & Rev.18:1-8

CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Next Sunday - Message - Peter Redekopp

Congratulations to Tom and Karen Wiebe on the 
birth of a baby girl. Aubrey Grace was born on 
June 2nd weighing 9 pounds 11 ounces and 
22 inches long. 

TAKE NOTE

Opportunity to pray for the Vancouver Missions Trip Team 
leaving on July 9-16. There are sign up sheets on the foyer 
table for people to pray for the team on different days. Everyone 
is invited to sign up and pray.

DBVS Donations: Please collect bigger boxes, empty 2L pop 
bottles, or Styrofoam sheets (at least 2" thick, partial or full 
sheets) and get them to Rachelle as soon as you can!

DBVS Volunteers needed:   We still need crew leaders, 
helpers, and a passionate person to help lead our opening and 
closing sessions.   Crew leaders help guide a group  of kids 
around the different stations. Helpers assist at stations or 
where needed.  Opening/Closing leader would help  in the skit, 
reviewing lessons, and help get the kids excited and involved 
from the stage.    Don't miss this opportunity to see kids getting 
excited about Jesus!

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is in need of volunteers to make 
cookies for summer camp - about 300 dozen for the entire 
summer. If you are interested in making cookies for camp, 
please contact Jamie Fleming.

There is still room to sign up  for Church camping July 22-24 at 
Plum Coulee.

Manitobaʼs Passion Play - the first 2 weekends in July. For 
info and dates, you can go to www.passionplay.ca. 

http://www.passionplay.ca/
http://www.passionplay.ca/


To Parents with Young Children – In response to some concerns 
expressed at our last Membership  Meeting about the nursery  being 
crowded, the B & A Board has purchased a couch for the Pastorʼs 
study  so that it can be used by  nursing mothers during the 
Service.    We, as a  church,  are so thankful for the many  young 
families with children that are attending  on Sunday  mornings and 
hope to be a place where families with young children are always 
welcome.   The Ministerial would also like to encourage parents of 
children to be sensitive to others in the sanctuary  if their children 
become overly  restless.   The nursery  and the pastorʼs study  are 
available for parents and their children during these times. Your ideas 
on how we can make the worship service as family  friendly as 
possible and at the same time provide a place for others to hear and 
participate in the Service can be brought to the members of 
Ministerial.

       
 


